
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
 

25th October 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear fellow Residents,  
 
 
 
Please note that there will be no movie night tomorrow night due to the Clubhouse being closed. 
 

 

 

Cheers,  

 

Chris Edwards -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom 

chrisandsue291@gmail.com 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Thursday's Movie 

 


